PUBLIC NOTICE

THERE WILL BE A PUBLIC HEARING AT
MADISON CITY HALL, 615 MADISON
AVENUE, MADISON, ILLINOIS 62060.

THIS HEARING WILL BE IN REGARDS TO
2018 —2019 APPROPRIATIONS, ON
TUESDAY, JULY 24, 2018 AT 5:30 PM.
COPIES OF THE PROPOSED
APPROPRIATION ORDINANCE WILL BE
AVAILABLE FOR EXAMINATION AT CITY
HALL ON 7-18-18.

PATRICIA HOWARD
CITY CLERK



